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Language Arts:  

This week, the boys and girls will finish off our 

first alphabet review with the letters Ww and 

Xx. Printing practice and phonetic sounds will 

be reviewed and we will spend a great deal of 

time stressing the importance of using capital 

and lowercase letters when needed. Word family 

practice will continue and the students will make 

a flip book with words that share the -it word 

family ending. Our phonics books will focus on 

beginning and ending sounds. 

 

Science:  

This week, we will work on an experiment that 

teaches the difference between a solid, a liquid, 

and a gas. 

 

Math: 

The boys and girls will continue working on 

number sequence and rote counting from 1-100. 

Our math workbooks will focus on greater than 

and less than, and practice how to place the < 

and > symbols between numbers. 

 

Social Studies:   

We will start a new unit on Native Americans 

this week and the boys and girls will learn that 

Native Americans were the first people who 

lived in our country. We will discover that they 

lived together in groups called tribes. The 

children will enjoy learning about the Plains, 

River, Woodland, and Pueblo Native 

Americans. 
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Art:  

During the next few weeks the children will be 

making different projects for our upcoming 

Thanksgiving celebrations.  

 

Student of the Week: Gavin 

 

 

NOTES TO PARENTS: 

 
Please remember to check your child’s folders 

each night and return them the next day. 

Veteran’s Day on 11/11...School Open 

Fire Drills on Thursday and Friday, 11/12 and 

11/13. 

Progress Reports sent home on Thursday and 

Friday, 11/19 and 11/20. 

Please remember, we will be closed on 

Thursday and Friday, 11/26 and 11/27 for 

Thanksgiving. 

Please return your signed emergency                   

information sheets, COVID forms, tuition         

policies, and any other remaining forms           

needed to complete your child’s file. 

For parents over the age of 2 years old, 

please refer to our new updated mask policy 

from Thursday, August 20.  

Please send in a picture of your child for the                

classroom, if you haven’t already done so.  

Thank you for all of your support, 

understanding, and acceptance of the new 

policies put in to place this school year. It’s 

been a wonderful start!  

Have you enrolled for Tuition Express online                   

payments? Many have found this convenient, 

but we still of course accept cash or check. 

  

 

 


